
 

 

INFORMATION 
Inquiry into Water Resource Management and Planning 

Charges 
FINAL REPORT DELIVERED TO TREASURER 

The Economic Regulation Authority delivered its final report for the Inquiry into Water 
Resource Management and Planning Charges to the Treasurer on 28 February 2011.   

The inquiry followed a request by the Treasurer in April 2009 for the Authority to provide the 
Government with a range of options and recommendations for: 

• the recovery of water resource planning and management costs incurred by the 
Department of Water; and  

• the most appropriate regulatory arrangements for the setting of service standards for 
the Department, the setting of charges and the recovery of charges from users. 

The Treasurer has 28 days after receiving the final report to table it in Parliament.  Once the 
Treasurer has released the final report, it will be published on the Authority’s website. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Ursula Kretzer 
Manager Projects 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Sue McKenna 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9254 4044 
Mb: 0424 196 771  
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http://www.erawa.com.au/1/919/46/inquiry_into_water_resource_management_and_plannin.pm?s=1
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